
NOTICE 

A meeting of the Audit Committee of the Virginia Housing 

Development Authority (the “Authority”) will be held at 10:30 a.m. 

on Thursday, June 11, 2020.  KPMG will discuss its plan for the 

upcoming audit encompassing the Authority’s financial statements. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and Governor Northam’s state of 

emergency order, the meeting will be held electronically.  To access 

the Audit Committee Meeting via WebEx use this link: 

https://virginiahousing.webex.com/virginiahousing/j.php?MTID=m

4ea33047dfa6385eff55ca4b307b3015  

For telephone access dial 1-408-418-9388 followed by the access 

code: 710 202 282.  

No time period has been scheduled during the meeting for public 

comment. 
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